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What has been happening this week?  

Worship this week was about being brave and standing up for what you believe in. 

In RE…  This week we have discussed about books that are special to us, and how the Qur’an is a very 

special book for Muslims. 

 In English…We met a new character, Noel the cat, and listened to one of Olga’s fancy tales. 

 In Maths…We learned how to make £1 in different ways and how to work out change. 

In Geography… We learned about VE Day - Victory in Europe Day . 

In Science… We continue to carry on with our scientific enquiry and discussed how the cress planting is 

progressing. 

In PSHE… We  are learning about relationships, this week we discussed types of relationships. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Head teacher award - Rufus—He is incredibly polite and caring in class. He remembers to greet everyone 

in the mornings and afternoons. He always say please and thank you. He shows enthusiasm in class, 

works hard and is always smiling. His smile brightens our day.  

Work on the Wall - Y1 Frankie - This week we are incredibly proud of Frankie, who showed  fantastic fo-

cus and determination to complete his writing work, an excellent achievement. Well done Frankie!   

         Y2 Leo– This week Leo impressed us with his fantastic work on ‘money’, he showed 

great understanding and careful thinking when solving problems. Great work Leo! 

Reminders & Messages  

 


